
Charity Project in Estonia 

Tallinn, Olga Martinson, December 29, 2017

Second Generation Children’s charity fundraising 

On December 29, elder Second Generation children completed charity project. They were making a 
postcards by their own hands and were selling it during this year on the streets of the Old City of Tallin. 

Children received an unforgettable experience, and New Year's greetings and financial assistance 
went to the fund "Association of artists who paint with their mouth and legs." 
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